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FOUNDATION ENDOWMENT 
 
 

Endowment Value as of December 31, 2019 
$428,598,964 

 
 

Target Asset Allocation 
 

Asset Class      Weight 
Cash & Equivalents       12.7% 
Equities          6.0% 
Fixed Income         3.9% 
Alternatives       77.4% 

 
(Asset Class allocations calculated as of June 30, 2019) 

 
 

Number of Donor Endowed Funds 
 

163 
 

Percentage of Donor Endowed Funds 
 

Endowed Scholarship Funds           58% 
Non-Scholarship Endowed Funds  42% 

 



Louisa B. Smith, DO '25 Endowed Scholarship

Total Market Value
As of December 31, 2019

							     
	

$169,759.53

Amount Allocated
Fiscal Year 2020-2021

                                                                                               
$8,024.00

Report of Activities

Louisa Louisa B. Smith, DO '25 Endowed Scholarship was established in 1991 by Louisa B. 
Smith, DO '25. The scholarship is awarded to female DO students with outstanding capability 
and strong motivation in osteopathic philosophy. When financially able, recipients are 
requested to make donations back to the fund equivalent to the original award plus 7% per 
annum. U.S. citizenship is required.

Recipient Name                                                                           Award Amount

Amirah Hill (DO '22)	 $2,675.00
Shivani Patel (DO '22)	 $2,674.00
Syara Slaughter (DO '22)	 $2,675.00
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 Shivani Patel  
Osteopathic Medicine Class of 2022 

Dear Mr. Smith, 

I just wanted to offer my genuine thanks in helping me pursue my 
aspirations of practicing medicine. This scholarship is going to be instrumental in 
helping me adjust and move into the clinical third year of my educational studies. As 
I enter the clinical world of medicine and learn how to practice what I have learned in 
the past two years of my didactic education this scholarship will help me have an 
open mind and sense of gratitude to appreciate everything I will be learning.  

As the first person in my family to attain the opportunity to attend a 
professional school the ability to have some of the financial burden lifted is such a 
privilege. This has allowed me more time to be able to give back to the community 
through being a part of the Atlanta Hotspotting Program. This program is a 
collection of medical health professionals throughout the Atlanta schools that work 
together to ID patients that are at high risk. This is a collaborative effort to help us 
assist these patients to have better health outcomes as well as learn skills to take with 
us into practice to be the best physicians we can be.  

Ultimately this privilege to have some of the financial burden lifted as well to 
know that there are PCOM alumni that care so much about the future of PCOM and 
medicine. The path of medicine and healthcare can be a difficult one and its 
genuinely heartwarming to know that the alumni of PCOM care so much to help the 
current students on their path to achieving their dreams.  

Thank you,  
Shivani Patel 






